
 

August 7, 2015  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2015-0004 – Hydro Ottawa Limited 2016-2020 Distribution Rates 
Notice of Intervention of Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
This letter is filed in accordance with the Procedural Order No. 4 requesting that intervenors advise 
Hydro Ottawa of the topic areas for questions for  the August 13, 2015 Technical Conference.  VECC 
advises that it may have clarification or follow-up with respect to the following interrogatories:  
 
Staff #1  
VECC #3,  #5,  #6, #8, # 10 
VECC # 14, #15,  #21, #25, #28, #30 
VECC  #47 #48, #50,#55 
Carriers #1, #4 #6, #7, #10, #16 
SIA #28, #31 
VECC # 58 
 
We also note that the response to Staff #1 does not appear to be complete.  We continue to review the 
responses to the interrogatories and may have further questions at the time of the Conference.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
M. Garner/ for  Michael Janigan 
 
cc. 
Mr. Geoff Simpson, Chief Financial Officer Hydro Ottawa Limited 
RegulatoryAffairs@HydroOttawa.com  

 

mailto:RegulatoryAffairs@HydroOttawa.com

